
Principal Message 5/12/23 

Stevenson Families, 

This week we finished up the Kindergarten through Second grade State FAST test in reading and math.  

Next week our Fifth grade students will take the State Science Assessment on Monday and Tuesday.  I 

can’t wait to see all the growth they have made this year.   

This morning we had our Kindergarten debut performance.  They did an excellent job singing all about 

zoo animals.  It was amazing to see 72 Kindergarten students sit, stand, speak, sing, and drum all in 

unison.  That is no small feat!  Congratulations on your outstanding performance Kindergarteners! 

Next week we will be enjoying an evening with the arts at our Tapestry of Sight and Sound on Thursday 

at 4:30pm.  The book fair will be open to families that evening also from 4:00 – 4:30pm.  A make-and-

take art project will be available for purchase in the Art Room.  Orchestra, Recorder, Band, Tubano, Choir, 

a Stomp act, and a fashion show, along with all student art, will delight our senses and showcase our 

students.  We hope to see you there! 

On Friday, the students will participate in Field Day at their scheduled time.  Coach Dwyer has some fun 

team building games, relays, and ice pops ready for the day.  I hear that some teachers may even be 

sitting in a water dump tank for students to try to get them wet.  Be careful students, I also hear that the 

teachers might be able to get some revenge by getting you a little wet!  It is sure to be a fun Friday! 

That’s it for this week!  I can’t believe we only have two Friday’s left until summer break.  Enjoy your 

weekend and don’t forget to tell your Mom how much you love her! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Fleeger 


